
7. STRATEGIC PLANNING GROUP - VERBAL UPDATE 

 Alan Bell provided a verbal update, giving apologies to the Board that 
there had been no paper to consider at this time. 

 Arrangements had been made for the Strategic Planning Group to meet, 
with a report coming to the next meeting of the IJB. 

 Decision 

 To note the verbal update on progress. 
 


